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May 14, 2025
Greetings in Christ,
The Diocese of Crookston and Newman Connection are excited to announce a partnership to help young Catholics stay connected to their faith during one of life’s most pivotal transitions: the move to college, military service, or the workforce. With nearly 80% of young Catholics drifting away from the Church during these years, your involvement is crucial to changing this narrative.
This partnership is about more than gathering names—it’s about building bridges to Christ-centered communities where students can grow in their faith and thrive. Together, we will:
· Engage Families: Equip parents with tools to guide their children through this transition.
· Gather Comprehensive Information: Collect contact information, college attending, student interests, and insights to ensure they are intentionally welcomed into authentic Catholic community. 
· Empower Ministries: Provide campus ministers and chaplains with resources and best practices  to connect with these young adults meaningfully.
Newman Connection will use our Called App to deliver names and insights directly to campus ministers, ensuring every student receives a warm welcome into a vibrant Catholic community.
We need your help to make this possible. By working together—parishes, schools, families, and campus ministries—we can ensure that every young Catholic in our Diocese remains rooted in their faith.
Let’s take this opportunity to strengthen the Catholic lifecycle and ensure no one is left behind during this critical time. Thank you for being so dedicated to accompanying our young people on their journey with Christ.
All parishes should have received an email from Newman Connection in March or April. Also, you can visit the website https://connection.newmanministry.com/ for instructions on how to get your graduating seniors connected to great Catholic ministry next year. 
The Newman Connection’s Track Record is Their track record speaks volumes. Since 2009, Newman Connection has successfully connected over 600,000 students through partnerships with 115 Dioceses, 2,000 Parishes, 750 High Schools, and 800 College Campuses! If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Bob Noel at bnoel@crookston.org. Thanks for your attention to this.
[image: ]Sincerely in Christ,

Bob Noel
Formation Associate
Diocese of Crookston
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